
        
 

 
BASKETBALL VICTORIA AND NBL1 SOUTH STATEMENT   31 March 2025 
 
 
North West Tasmania v Hobart Men’s Game Result: Saturday 29th March 
 
Basketball Victoria and NBL1 South in consultation with the North West Tasmania and 
Hobart have determined a No Result to be the outcome of Saturday night’s NBL1 South 
Men’s game, that was unable to be completed due to a power outage at the stadium.  
 
Working closely with both clubs, the league has determined that a No Result be the fairest 
outcome given these circumstances. Both teams will compete in 21 games across the 
season, compared to 22 for the rest of the teams in the competition. In accordance with 
League Rules, the ladder will be determined by Win %.  
 
The ladder has been updated to reflect the decision of a No Result, individual player 
statistics will remain as is. 
 
Basketball Victoria thanks the North West Tasmania and Hobart for their efforts over the 
last 48 hours to reach this outcome. 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 
For media inquiries, please contact: 
 
Sarah Addis I GM – Marketing, Communications & Digital I 0407 350 695 I 
sarah.addis@basketballvictoria.com.au 
 
 
For more information on NBL1 South, please visit our website:  
 
www.nbl1.com.au/south 
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